## Under Construction: North Split Communications Tools are Getting a New Look

With the completion of the environmental study, the project team will turn its attention to design and construction. Likewise, project outreach will look different moving forward.

The North Split website will be refreshed to focus on construction activities and traffic impacts. The URL will still be <a href="www.northsplit.com">www.northsplit.com</a>, and the virtual project office will be redecorated to include up-to-date traffic and construction information.



The North Split <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Twitter</u> accounts will also remain the same. Social media will be the timeliest method for receiving construction and traffic information.

Electronic newsletters will be produced and distributed using INDOT's GovDelivery platform. If you are already subscribed to North Split newsletters, you will be automatically migrated to the new system. You can manage your subsection on the GovDelivery subscription page.

During construction, the North Split team will partner with INDOT's Next Level customer service team to collect and resolve concerns from the public. INDOT4U is available all day, every day by using the following contacts. Just be sure to mention North Split so your concern makes it directly to the project team.

By phone: 1-855-INDOT4U (1-855-463-6848)

• On the web: <u>www.indot4u.com</u>

Via email: indot@indot.in.gov